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Meraki Network Equipment Bid 
 
Helen Plum Library will accept sealed bids for the following list of Meraki network equipment 
hardware. Visit https://www.helenplum.org/legal-notice-meraki-bid to view this document 
online. Below is the equipment on which we are requesting bids. 
 

Equipment 
Qty Part Number Description 

1 MX105-HW Cisco Meraki MX105 security appliance 

1 MS350-24X-HW Cisco Meraki MS350-24X switch - 24 ports 

4 MS225-48LP-HW Cisco Meraki MS225-48LP switch - 48 ports 

6 MS210-48LP-HW Cisco Meraki MS210-48LP switch - 48 ports 

 
All equipment must be delivered no later than January 13, 2022, unless otherwise noted in the 
bid.  
 
Sealed bids are due no later than 2:00 pm on Tuesday, August 16, 2022. Responses shall be 
submitted on or before the specified closing time in an opaque sealed envelope and addressed to: 

 
Helen Plum Library 
Attn: Meraki Network Equipment Bid 
110 W Maple St. 
Lombard, IL 60148 
 
Sealed bids must include all hardware listed above, and any model substitutions must be noted. 
Bids must include costs for each part number as well as a total cost and shipping (if any). 
Estimated delivery dates should be included with the bid. Bid documents, information, and 
answers to questions may be obtained by emailing bids@helenplum.org.  
 
Sealed bids will be opened at 2:15 pm on August 16, 2022, at 110 W Maple St., Lombard, IL 
60148. The bid is expected to be awarded at the Helen Plum Library Board Meeting on the 
evening of August 16, 2022. 
 
Helen Plum Library reserves the right to reject all bids or to waive any or all technicalities in any 
bids in its best interest. 
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